
 
 
 
 
 
 
I am writing this letter to call on the authorities to ensure that none of the 
residents at Grace Village camp is evicted without due process, adequate 
notice and consultation, and that all those affected have access to adequate 
alternative accommodation. 
 
I urge them to ensure that camp residents are protected, and launch an 
investigation into the threats, harassment and violence they say they have 
suffered at the hands of site manager employed by the landowner and police 
officers from Carrefour district.	
 	
 	
   
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 


